KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

October 25, 2014

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to send greetings to all of you attending Regis High School's Centennial Gala celebration.

As the only tuition-free Catholic secondary school in the United States, I am greatly impressed with the exceptional college preparatory education the young men of New York have received from Regis High School for the past 100 years. Regis allows young men of "superior intellectual and leadership potential" access to a first-rate education, regardless of ability to pay. I share the conviction that a good education is a critical foundation for future success and that such an education should be accessible to all, and I am grateful for the work of Regis High School and all its educators, trustees, and supporters toward that end. By fostering a spirit of service and leadership in its students, Regis is training the next generation of engaged citizens.

Congratulations on 100 years of educational excellence, and please accept my best wishes on this special occasion.

Kirten Killibrand

Kirsten Gillibrand United States Senator